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  May 23 - May 27, 2022 

 

THE CORDOVA BAY           
COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

May 20 Pro-D Day 

May 23 Victoria Day 

School District No. 63 (Saanich) resides on the traditional territory of the W̱SÁNEĆ people encompassing 

the five local communities: BO,ḰE,ĆEN (Pauquachin), MÁLEXEȽ (Malahat), W̱JOȽEȽP (Tsartlip), W̱,SIKEM 

(Tseycum), and S,ȾAUTW̱ (Tsawout). We acknowledge and thank the W̱SÁNEĆ people on whose           

traditional territory we live, learn, and teach. The W̱SÁNEĆ people have lived and worked on this land 

since time immemorial  

2022 Victoria Day Parade 

The parade returns in its usual grand-scale format on May 23rd, 2022. This year the event honours 

all of the frontline employees and healthcare workers who have been busy during the pandemic. The 

same as in pre-pandemic times, a diverse set of floats, vehicles and musicians come together to put 

on an entertaining event. Hundreds of people participate and tens of thousands watch! 

In 2022 the procession starts at Mayfair Mall and goes down Douglas Street. It finishes some two 

dozen blocks down the road at the corner of Humboldt Street and Douglas. As usual, crowds will 

pack the streets of the 3-kilometre route. 

Attendance Reporting - Email: cordovabay_attendance@saanichschools.ca  Phone: 250-658-4002 

https://gvfs.ca/gvfs_events/thrifty-foods-122nd-victoria-day-parade-presented-by-chek-tv/
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Have you noticed that your child all of a sudden doesn’t 

have near as many clothes as they did in September?  

Please come and visit our Lost and Found department to 

see what we may have in store!  You can come into the 

school (always come through the front door and check in 

with the office please) and go shopping through our         

assortment of garments, shoes, containers and                

miscellaneous other items.   When the weather is nice you 

may even see our rolling racks out in the front courtyard for 

your viewing pleasure! 

We look forward to seeing you! 

 

We are overflowing!! 
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** New PAC Fundraiser ** 

Country Grocer Save a Tape - Save your receipts 
from any Country Grocer dating back to March 
2021.  Submit your receipts to your classroom 
teacher or to the Cordova Bay School office.   

Our school 

gets 1%back in 

Gift Cards 

which adds up      

quickly! 


